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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
’Regulation of Retail Forex’ RIN 3038-AC61

Dear US Government. I’ve recently heard that you intend to decrease leverage of Forex trading for retail
traders.Your proposal 10:1 levarage is extremly uncomfortable for the decent US trader.It will minimize the
potencial profit more than too much.Traders well be forced to transfet their funds in Europe,where this "Ridicolous
Nonsence 10: 1" is fortunately still unheard.

P.S.I’m bulgarian citizen but please Allow the US Forex traders to Trade for god sake.This is the way for them
to pass the Recession.

Have a splendid day!!!!!


